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Dear honorable legislators, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to express opposition to SB1529, specifically the 

provision that allows the unelected Public Health Director to declare a Health Care 

Emergency.  

 

In a democracy, it is very important that such powers be maintained by those who 

have been elected by the voice of the people. It is wrong to give that kind of power to 

an unelected official.  

 

Thank you, 

Dr. Rachel Anderson  

Eugene, OR 


